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The Alvarez & Marsal (A&M) Alumni Network hosted an enjoyable sushi-making class in Munich, Germany on Thursday, May 25,
2023, creating an opportunity for former colleagues and A&M employees to reunite and reconnect. The event provided an
opportunity to reminisce about fond memories, honor individual achievements and enjoy the enduring camaraderie that
characterizes our alumni community.

During the sushi-making class, participants immersed themselves in the art of crafting delectable sushi rolls, fostering an
ambiance of shared delight and conviviality. The rhythmic sounds of culinary preparation and the enticing aroma of freshly
prepared dishes contributed to an evening filled with collaborative spirit and mutual passion. The occasion highlighted the
unwavering support and solidarity within our closely-knit network, emphasizing the value of genuine connections and lasting
relationships among our alumni members.
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